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This Alert is to advise Medicaid Providers, Hospitals, Client Representatives, Community Based 
Organizations, Advocates, and agencies assisting consumers with Medicaid that the Chinatown 
Medicaid office has reopened its doors.   
 
As of Monday, September 20, 2021, the Chinatown Medicaid office reopened at the same 
location at:   
 

115 Chrystie Street, 5th Fl.  
New York, NY 10002 

Tele. (212) 334 - 6114 
 
The office is open 9:00am to 5:00pm, Monday through Friday.  
 
 
 
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPROPRIATE STAFF 

 

Reopening of the Chinatown Medicaid Office  


